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The Favela-Bairro Project Rodolfo Machado 2003 The
favelas of Rio de Janeiro are shantytowns that lack even
the most basic infrastructure and services. The FavelaBairro Project, featuring the work of Jorge Mario
Jáuregui Architects, seeks to turn these blighted areas
into functioning neighborhoods, or bairros. Jáuregui's
design initiatives include the construction of community
centers offering recreational activities and job
training, daycare facilities, communal kitchens, and new
streets and pedestrian walkways. These projects
facilitate movement within the favelas, create links to
the city center, address health and environmental
concerns, and taken collectively, improve the
sociological and economic status of the favelas.
Philosophy for Architects Branko Mitrovic 2012-03-20
Philosophy for Architects is an engaging and easy-tograsp introduction to philosophical questions of
interest to students of architectural theory. Topics
include Aristotle's theories of "visual imagination" and
their relevance to digital design, the problem of
optical correction as explored by Plato, Hegel's theory
of zeitgeist, and Kant's examinations of space and
aesthetics, among others. Focusing primarily on
nineteenth- and twentieth-century philosophy, it
provides students with a wider perspective concerning
philosophical problems that come up in contemporary
architectural debates.
Housing as Intervention 2018-07-23 Across the world, the
housing crisis is escalating. Mass migration to cities
has led to rapid urbanisation on an unprecedented scale,
while the withdrawal of public funding from social
housing provision in Western countries, and widening
income inequality, have further compounded the
situation. In prosperous US and European cities, middleand low-income residents are being pushed out of housing
markets increasingly dominated by luxury investors. The
average London tenant, for example, now pays an
unaffordable 49 per cent of his or her pre-tax income in
rent. Parts of the developing world and areas of forced
migration are experiencing insufficient affordable
housing stock coupled with rapidly shifting ways of
life. In response to this context, forward-thinking
architects are taking the lead with a collaborative
approach. By partnering with allied fields, working with
residents, developing new forms of housing, and
leveraging new funding systems and policies, they are
providing strategic leadership for what many consider to
be our cities’ most pressing crisis. Amidst growing
economic and health disparities, this issue of AD asks
how housing projects, and the design processes behind
them, might be interventions towards greater social
equity, and how collaborative work in housing might
reposition the architectural profession at large.
Contributors include: Cynthia Barton, Deborah Gans, and
Rosamund Palmer; Neeraj Bhatia and Antje Steinmuller;
Dana Cuff; Fatou Dieye; Robert Fishman; Na Fu; Paul
Karakusevic; Kaja Kühl and Julie Behrens; Matthew Gordon
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Lasner; Meir Lobaton Corona; Marc Norman; Julia Park;
Brian Phillips and Deb Katz; Pollyanna Rhee; Emily
Schmidt and Rosalie Genevro Featured architects:
Architects for Social Housing, Shigeru Ban Architects,
Tatiana Bilbao ESTUDIO, cityLAB, Frédéric Druot
Architecture, ERA Architects, GANS studio, Garrison
Architects, HOWOGE, Interface Studio Architects,
Karakusevic Carson Architects, Lacaton & Vassal, Light
Earth Designs, NHDM, PYATOK architecture + urban design,
Urbanus, and Urban Works Agency
The Death and Life of Great American Cities Jane Jacobs
2016-07-20 Thirty years after its publication, The Death
and Life of Great American Cities was described by The
New York Times as "perhaps the most influential single
work in the history of town planning....[It] can also be
seen in a much larger context. It is first of all a work
of literature; the descriptions of street life as a kind
of ballet and the bitingly satiric account of
traditional planning theory can still be read for
pleasure even by those who long ago absorbed and
appropriated the book's arguments." Jane Jacobs, an
editor and writer on architecture in New York City in
the early sixties, argued that urban diversity and
vitality were being destroyed by powerful architects and
city planners. Rigorous, sane, and delightfully
epigrammatic, Jacobs's small masterpiece is a blueprint
for the humanistic management of cities. It is sensible,
knowledgeable, readable, indispensable. The author has
written a new foreword for this Modern Library edition.
The Power of Pro Bono John Cary 2010 Draws on
discussions with both architects and clients to survey
40 pro bono projects from various U.S. regions,
providing coverage of structures in categories ranging
from arts and education to health and housing that
represent the donated time and resources of awardwinning designers and community contributors.
Small Scale, Big Change Andres Lepik 2010 Focusing on
designing and building in underserved communities around
the globe, 'Small Scale, Big Change', expresses a desire
for social change and a belief in the social
responsibility of architecture.
Design Like You Give a Damn Architecture for Humanity
(Organization) 2006 Citing a harrowing lack of adequate
shelter and utilities for nearly half the planet's
population, a compendium of innovative architectural
projects from around the world features more than 80
ideas designed to address specific urgent needs in
desperately underprivileged areas.
The Age of Creativity Emily Urquhart 2020-09-01 A moving
portrait of a father and daughter relationship and a
case for late-stage creativity from Emily Urquhart, the
bestselling author of Beyond the Pale: Folklore, Family,
and the Mystery of Our Hidden Genes. “The fundamental
misunderstanding of our time is that we belong to one
age group or another. We all grow old. There is no us
and them. There was only ever an us.” — from The Age of
Creativity It has long been thought that artistic output
declines in old age. When Emily Urquhart and her family
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celebrated the eightieth birthday of her father, the
illustrious painter Tony Urquhart, she found it
remarkable that, although his pace had slowed, he was
continuing his daily art practice of drawing, painting,
and constructing large-scale sculptures, and was even
innovating his style. Was he defying the odds, or is it
possible that some assumptions about the elderly are
flat-out wrong? After all, many well-known visual
artists completed their best work in the last decade of
their lives, Turner, Monet, and Cézanne among them. With
the eye of a memoirist and the curiosity of a
journalist, Urquhart began an investigation into latestage creativity, asking: Is it possible that our best
work is ahead of us? Is there an expiry date on
creativity? Do we ever really know when we’ve done
anything for the last time? The Age of Creativity is a
graceful, intimate blend of research on ageing and
creativity, including on progressive senior-led
organizations, such as a home for elderly theatre
performers and a gallery in New York City that only
represents artists over sixty, and her experiences
living and travelling with her father. Emily Urquhart
reveals how creative work, both amateur and
professional, sustains people in the third act of their
lives, and tells a new story about the possibilities of
elder-hood.
Case Studies in Retrofitting Suburbia June Williamson
2021-01-20 A brand-new collection of 32 case studies
that further demonstrate the retrofitting of suburbia
This amply-illustrated book, second in a series,
documents how defunct shopping malls, parking lots, and
the past century’s other obsolete suburban development
patterns are being retrofitted to address current urgent
challenges they weren’t designed for: improving public
health, increasing resilience in the face of climate
change, leveraging social capital for equity, supporting
an aging society, competing for jobs, and disrupting
automobile dependence. Case Studies in Retrofitting
Suburbia: Urban Design Strategies for Urgent Challenges
provides summaries, data, and references on how these
challenges manifest in suburbia and discussion of
successful urban design strategies to address them in
Part I. Part II documents how innovative design
strategies are implemented in a range of northern
American contexts and market conditions. From modest
interventions with big ripple effects to ambitious doovers, examples of redevelopment, reinhabitation, and
regreening of changing suburban places from coast to
coast are described in depth in 32 brand new case
studies. Written by the authors of the highly
influential Retrofitting Suburbia: Urban Design
Solutions for Redesigning Suburbs Demonstrates changes
that can and already have been realized in suburbia by
focusing on case studies of retrofitted suburban places
Illustrated in full-color with photos, maps, plans, and
diagrams Full of replicable lessons and creative
responses to ongoing problems and potentials with
conventional suburban form, Case Studies in Retrofitting
Suburbia: Urban Design Strategies for Urgent Challenges
is an important book for students and professionals
involved in urban design, architecture, landscape
architecture, urban planning, development, civil
engineering, public health, public policy, and
governance. Most of all, it is intended as a useful
guide for anyone who seeks to inspire revitalization,
justice, and shared prosperity in places they know and
care about.
Visual Delight in Architecture Lisa Heschong 2021-04-30
Visual Delight in Architecture examines the many ways
that our lives are enriched by the presence of natural
daylight and window views within our buildings. It makes
a compelling case that daily exposure to the rhythms of
daylight is essential to our health and well-being, tied
to the very genetic foundations of our physiology and
cognitive function. It describes all the subtlety,
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beauty, and pleasures of well-daylit spaces and
attractive window views, and explains how these are
woven into the fabric of both our everyday sensory
experience and enduring cultural perspectives. All types
of environmental designers, along with anyone interested
in human health and well- being, will fi nd new insights
offered by Visual Delight in Architecture. The book is
both accessible and provocative, full of personal
stories and persuasive research, helping designers to
gain a deeper understanding of the scientific basis of
their designs, scientists to better grasp the real-world
implications of their work, and everyone to more fully
appreciate the role of windows in their lives.
Feng Shui Made Easy William Spear 1995-10-19 Presents a
guide to implementing feng shui for greater peace and
balance in the home, with advice on furniture and decor
arrangement, the use of light, music, water, and plants,
and the impact of feng sui on personal health.
Spatial Agency: Other Ways of Doing Architecture Nishat
Awan 2013-09-13 This book offers the first comprehensive
overview of alternative approaches to architectural
practice. At a time when many commentators are noting
that alternative and richer approaches to architectural
practice are required if the profession is to flourish,
this book provides multiple examples from across the
globe of how this has been achieved and how it might be
achieved in the future. Particularly pertinent in the
current economic climate, this book offers the reader
new approaches to architectural practice in a changing
world. It makes essential reading for any architect,
aspiring or practicing.
Design Like You Give a Damn Architecture for Humanity
2009
Design Like You Give a Damn [2] Architecture for
Humanity 2020-12-08 Design Like You Give a Damn [2] is
the indispensable handbook for anyone committed to
building a more sustainable future. Following the
success of their first book, Architecture for Humanity
brings readers the next edition, with more than 100
projects from around the world. Packed with practical
and ingenious design solutions, this book addresses the
need for basic shelter, housing, education, health care,
clean water, and renewable energy. One-on-one interviews
and provocative case studies demonstrate how innovative
design is reimagining community and uplifting lives.
From building-material innovations such as smog-eating
concrete to innovative public policy that is repainting
Brazil’s urban slums, Design Like You Give a Damn [2]
serves as a how-to guide for anyone seeking to build
change from the ground up. Praise for Design Like You
Give a Damn [2]: !--StartFragment-- “The resourcefulness
of the projects in the book is inspiring, its
information practical (see Stohr’s chapter on financing
sustainable community development) and its numerous
factoids sobering.” —TMagazine.blogs.NYTimes.com
More Mobile Jennifer Siegal 2008-09-19 The allure of
mobile, portable architecture is worldwide and centuries
old. From the desert tents of the Bedouin to the silvery
capsules of the Airstream trailer, mobile architecture
has inspired designers with its singular characteristics
of lightness, transience, and practicality. In "More
Mobile", the follow-up to her groundbreaking 2002 book
Mobile, Jennifer Siegal explores the ever-growing range
of possibilities of portable, demountable structures.
From serious Refuge Wear to the playful Bar Rectum and
the practical Kunsthallen, "More Mobile" explores the
working methods and finished work of the most exciting
contemporary designers and presents today’s most
dynamic, active mobile structures in beautiful color
images, detailed drawings, and thoughtful text.
Contributors include Studio-Orta, Dré Wapenaar, Andrea
Zittel, Andrew Maynard, Andreas Vogler, Horden Cherry
Lee Architects, N55, Atelier Bow-Wow, Mark Fisher
Studio, MMW, LOT-EK, and the Office of Mobile Design. A
foreword by Jude Stewart discusses life on the move,
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while an introduction by William J. Mitchell considers
the house as a robot in which to live.
Her Rebel Heart Jamie Farrell 2017-03-05 “A poignant,
unapologetically southern, laugh out loud look at what
it means to truly be seen and loved.” – Kait Nolan A
sexy military pilot is about to meet his match in an
unpredictable physics professor! Kaci Boudreaux is every
Southern mama’s nightmare, including her own. This
former Miss Grits would rather tromp around in boots
shooting off potato guns—and her mouth—than dress pretty
and play nice with the boys. Especially her chauvinistic
fellow professors, her ex-husband, and those military
cargo pilots she accidentally started a war with. Lance
Wheeler is every Southern belle’s dream, except his exfiancé’s. After being left at the altar, he’d love to
take his C-130 and fly far, far away. But since his bird
technically belongs to Uncle Sam (as does he), a
distraction in the form of a feisty fireball of a
physics professor will do while he’s waiting for his
next deployment with the Air Force. He’s into her for
the fun. She’s into him for the challenge. But when
their secrets start slipping out, their hearts will be
on the line. She needs roots. He wants to see the world.
What will they do about needing each other?
Vitruvius, the Ten Books on Architecture Vitruvius
Pollio 2021-09-09 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This
work is in the public domain in the United States of
America, and possibly other nations. Within the United
States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on
the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public.
To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has
been proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your
support of the preservation process, and thank you for
being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant.
Design for Good John Cary 2017-10-03 The book reveals a
new understanding of the ways that design shapes our
lives and gives professionals and interested citizens
the tools to seek out and demand designs that dignify.
Plan Reading and Material Takeoff Wayne J. Del Pico
2015-02-24 A Complete Resource for Residential and Light
Commercial Contractors -- based on the latest
construction materials and methods. Learn how to: read
and interpret building plans create an accurate takeoff,
using a complete set of working drawings. Each chapter
covers a major construction division, such as concrete,
masonry and carpentry -- and uses plans, details and
tables to illustrate plan reading and takeoff
procedures. A checklist for each material division helps
ensure that nothing is left out of your takeoff.
Includes a complete set of residential plans from Home
Planners, Inc., the nation's leading provider of home
plans. With a detailed material takeoff, from site work
to electrical. With over 160 illustrations, including
commercial construction details.
Beyond Shelter Marie Jeannine Aquilino 2011 Twenty-five
reports from the field by leaders of architecture and
engineering firms, non-profits, research centers, and
international agencies, on disaster prevention and
sustainable recovery efforts in urban and rural locales
around the world.
Thinking Architecture Peter Zumthor 1998 Featuring four
essays by Peter Zumthor, this volume exhibits the
essence of Zumthor's architectural ideas.
Shigeru Ban Shigeru Ban 2014 Beginning with his
pioneering designs for United Nations refugee shelters
in the mid-1990s, 2014 Pritzker winning architect
Shigeru Ban has devoted himself to humanitarian efforts
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in the wake of some of the most devastating natural and
manmade disasters of the past two decades. With projects
jointly selected by Ban and AAM Nancy and Bob Magoon CEO
and Director Heidi Zuckerman Jacobson, and the
exhibition design done by the architect himself, Shigeru
Ban: Humanitarian Architecture broadly explores this
fascinating and inspiring component of the architect's
practice with full-scale examples of Ban's
groundbreaking designs.
Rural Studio Andrea Oppenheimer Dean 2002-02 Using
salvaged lumber and bricks, discarded tires, hay and
waste cardboard bales, concrete rubble, colored bottles,
and old license plates, they create inexpensive
buildings in a style Mockbee describes as "contemporary
modernism grounded in Southern culture."".
X Brian Solis 2015-10-13 Welcome to a new era of
business in which your brand is defined by those who
experience it. Do you know how your customers experience
your brand today? Do you know how they really feel? Do
you know what they say when you re not around? In an
always-on world where everyone is connected to
information and also one another, customer experience is
your brand. And, without defining experiences, brands
become victim to whatever people feel and share. In his
new book X: The Experience When Business Meets Design
bestselling author Brian Solis shares why great products
are no longer good enough to win with customers and why
creative marketing and delightful customer service too
are not enough to succeed. In X, he shares why the
future of business is experiential and how to create and
cultivate meaningful experiences. This isn’t your
ordinary business book. The idea of a book was reimagined for a digital meets analog world to be a
relevant and sensational experience. Its aesthetic was
meant to evoke emotion while also giving new perspective
and insights to help you win the hearts and minds of
your customers. And, the design of this book, along with
what fills its pages, was done using the principles
shared within. Brian shares more than the importance of
experience. You’ll learn how to design a desired,
meaningful and uniform experience in every moment of
truth in a fun way including: How our own experience
gets in the way of designing for people not like us Why
empathy and new perspective unlock creativity and
innovation The importance of User Experience (UX) in
real life and in executive thinking The humanity of
Human-Centered Design in all you do The art of Hollywood
storytelling from marketing to product design to
packaging Apple’s holistic approach to experience
architecture The value of different journey and
experience mapping approaches The future of business
lies in experience architecture and you are the
architect. Business, meet design. X
Universal Design Handbook, 2E Wolfgang Preiser
2010-10-11 The Latest Advances in Universal Design
Thoroughly updated and packed with examples of global
standards and design solutions, Universal Design
Handbook, Second Edition, covers the full scope of
universal design, discussing how to develop media,
products, buildings, and infrastructure for the widest
range of human needs, preferences, and functioning. This
pioneering work brings together a rich variety of
expertise from around the world to discuss the
extraordinary growth and changes in the universal design
movement. The book provides an overview of universal
design premises and perspectives, and performance-based
design criteria and guidelines. Public and private
spaces, products, and technologies are covered, and
current and emerging research and teaching are explored.
This unique resource includes analyses of historical and
contemporary universal design issues from seven
different countries, as well as a look at future trends.
Students, advocates, policy makers, and design
practitioners will get a theoretical grounding in and
practical reference on the physical and social roles of
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design from this definitive volume. UNIVERSAL DESIGN
HANDBOOK, SECOND EDITION, COVERS: United Nations
Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities
U.S. accessibility codes and standards, including the
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) Life safety
standards and guidelines Universal design
implementations in Norway, Japan, France, Germany,
Brazil, Italy and the Old City of Jerusalem Planning ADA
implementation in public educational institutions Urban
scale and mass transportation universal design Designing
inclusive experiences, including outdoor play settings
Office and workspace design Universal design in home
building and remodeling Products and technologies,
including autos, web access, media, and digital content
Universal design research initiatives, education, and
performance assessments
Design Like You Give a Damn Cameron Sinclair 2006-01-01
The greatest humanitarian challenge we face today is
that of providing shelter. Currently, one in seven
people lives in a slum or refugee camp, and more than
3,000,000,000 people--nearly half the world's
population--do not have access to clean water or
adequate sanitation. The physical design of our homes,
neighborhoods and communities shapes every aspect of our
lives. Yet too often architects are desperately needed
in the places where they can least be afforded.Edited by
Architecture for Humanity and now on its fifth printing,
Design Like You Give a Damn is a compendium of
innovative projects from around the world that
demonstrate the power of design to improve lives. The
first book to bring the best of humanitarian
architecture and design to the printed page, Design Like
You Give a Damn offers a history of the movement toward
socially conscious design, and showcases more than 80
contemporary solutions to such urgent needs as basic
shelter, healthcare, education and access to clean
water, energy and sanitation.Design Like You Give a Damn
is an indispensable resource for designers and
humanitarian organizations charged with rebuilding after
disaster and engaged in the search for sustainable
development. It is also a call to action to anyone
committed to building a better world.
Expanding Architecture Bryan Bell 2008 Expanding
Architecture presents a new generation of creative
design carried out in the service of the greater public
and the greater good. Questioning how design can improve
daily lives, editors Bryan Bell and Katie Wakeford map
an emerging geography of architectural activism that is
rich in its diversity of approaches. More than thirty
essays by practicing architects and designers, urban and
community planners, historians, landscape architects,
environmental designers, and members of other fields
present recent work from around the world that suggests
the countless ways that design can address issues of
social justice, allow individuals and communities to
plan and celebrate their own lives, and serve a much
larger percentage of the population than it has in the
past.
The Paris Architect Charles Belfoure 2014-07-15 The New
York Times Bestseller! "A beautiful and elegant account
of an ordinary man's unexpected and reluctant descent
into heroism during the second world war." —Malcolm
Gladwell An extraordinary novel about a gifted architect
who reluctantly begins a secret life devising ingenious
hiding places for Jews in World War II Paris, from an
author who's been called "an up and coming Ken Follett."
(Booklist) In 1942 Paris, gifted architect Lucien
Bernard accepts a commission that will bring him a great
deal of money and maybe get him killed. But if he's
clever enough, he'll avoid any trouble. All he has to do
is design a secret hiding place for a wealthy Jewish
man, a space so invisible that even the most determined
German officer won't find it. He sorely needs the money,
and outwitting the Nazis who have occupied his beloved
city is a challenge he can't resist. But when one of his
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hiding spaces fails horribly, and the problem of where
to hide a Jew becomes terribly personal, Lucien can no
longer ignore what's at stake. The Paris Architect asks
us to consider what we owe each other, and just how far
we'll go to make things right. Written by an architect
whose knowledge imbues every page, this story becomes
more gripping with every soul hidden and every life
saved.
Draw Me a House Thibaud Herem 2012 An interactive
colouring book that invites readers to think about,
doodle and engage with architectural elements from
doorknobs to skyscrapers.
American Masterworks Kenneth Frampton 2002 "This century
produced such icons of modern architecture as the Greene
brothers' arts-and-crafts Gamble House in Pasadena,
California, of 1908; Eliel Saarinen's 1929 residence at
the Cranbrook Academy of Art in Bloomfield Hills,
Michigan; and Michael Graves's own neoclassical villa in
Princeton, New Jersey. Over the decades, American and
international architects alike responded to this
country's rising standard of living, rapidly expanding
suburbs, and receptive, often liberal, clients - factors
that encouraged the creative use of both unorthodox
building materials and mass-produced components. During
the 1920s, for example, Frank Lloyd Wright recovered the
now-ubiquitous concrete block from what he termed the
"architectural gutter," using it in several remarkable
homes in Southern California, among them the Storer
House in Hollywood of 1923." "This and twenty-one other
masterpieces of American twentieth-century residential
architecture are presented in this illustrated volume, a
condensed edition of the bestselling book of the same
name. Color photographs are accompanied by text that
explores each house in depth and discusses its place in
the progression of American architecture, its role in
the architect's oeuvre, and its broader relationship to
the history of twentieth-century American cultural and
artistic movements."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary field
provided by Blackwell North America, Inc. All Rights
Reserved
101 Things I Learned in Architecture School Matthew
Frederick 2007-08-31 Concise lessons in design, drawing,
the creative process, and presentation, from the basics
of “How to Draw a Line” to the complexities of color
theory. This is a book that students of architecture
will want to keep in the studio and in their backpacks.
It is also a book they may want to keep out of view of
their professors, for it expresses in clear and simple
language things that tend to be murky and abstruse in
the classroom. These 101 concise lessons in design,
drawing, the creative process, and presentation—from the
basics of "How to Draw a Line" to the complexities of
color theory—provide a much-needed primer in
architectural literacy, making concrete what too often
is left nebulous or open-ended in the architecture
curriculum. Each lesson utilizes a two-page format, with
a brief explanation and an illustration that can range
from diagrammatic to whimsical. The lesson on "How to
Draw a Line" is illustrated by examples of good and bad
lines; a lesson on the dangers of awkward floor level
changes shows the television actor Dick Van Dyke in the
midst of a pratfall; a discussion of the proportional
differences between traditional and modern buildings
features a drawing of a building split neatly in half
between the two. Written by an architect and instructor
who remembers well the fog of his own student days, 101
Things I Learned in Architecture School provides
valuable guideposts for navigating the design studio and
other classes in the architecture curriculum.
Architecture graduates—from young designers to
experienced practitioners—will turn to the book as well,
for inspiration and a guide back to basics when solving
a complex design problem.
Architecture In Minutes Susie Hodge 2016-05-19 In this
hyper-compact, fully illustrated guide to architecture,
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Susie Hodge outlines the history and theory of
architecture from the earliest structures to the
cutting-edge concepts of the present day. Along the way
she profiles 200 key buildings, historic styles,
architectural movements and celebrated architects from
all around the world. Contents include the Greek orders,
Roman engineering, Gothic architecture, the Renaissance,
the Baroque, Revivalism, Art Nouveau, Modernism and
Postmodernism, Futurism and Dynamic architecture along
with architects like Inigo Jones, Christopher Wren,
Gaudi, Frank Lloyd Wright, Le Corbusier and Frank Gehry.
Good Deeds, Good Design Bryan Bell 2004 Explores new
thoughts and practices in the movement toward an
architecture that serves everyone, including the poor.
Fighting Through from Dunkirk to Hamburg Bill Cheall
2011-07-12 A British infantryman shares his harrowing
story of life on the frontlines of WWII, from the North
African Campaign to the invasion of Germany. In April
1939, when Bill Cheall joined the famous Yorkshire
infantry regiment known as the Green Howards, he could
not have imagined the drama, trauma, rewards and anguish
that awaited him. But he recounts it all here, in this
vivid memoir of service and courage under fire. As a
Green Howard, Cheall was on the receiving end of the
Nazis' Blitzkrieg and was evacuated exhausted. Then,
courtesy of the Queen Mary, he shipped off to North
Africa as part of Field Marshal Bernard Montgomery's
Eight Army. After their victory in Tunisia, Cheall went
on to the invasion of Sicily. The Green Howards then
returned to England to be in the vanguard of the
Normandy Landings on Gold Beach—where Cheall was
wounded. Once he recovered, Cheall returned to the war
zone and finished the war as a Regimental Policeman in
occupied Germany. It is a remarkable story told with
modesty, humor, and an eye for detail.
Design Like You Give a Damn Architecture for Humanity
(Organization) 2006
Alvaro Siza Kenneth Frampton 2006-07-01 A study of over
40 years work by the Portuguese architect.
The Barefoot Architect Johan van Lengen 2008 "A fully
comprehensive guide to building in the tropical world,
'Barefoot Architect' covers everything from how to build
in various climates, to the step-by-step practicalities
of building homes that suit the local environment." -Publisher.
The Architecture of Happiness Alain De Botton 2010-12-03
Bestselling author Alain de Botton considers how our
private homes and public edifices influence how we feel,
and how we could build dwellings in which we would stand
a better chance of happiness. In this witty, erudite
look at how we shape, and are shaped by, our
surroundings, Alain de Botton applies Stendhal’s motto
that “Beauty is the promise of happiness” to the spaces
we inhabit daily. Why should we pay attention to what
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architecture has to say to us? de Botton asks
provocatively. With his trademark lucidity and humour,
de Botton traces how human needs and desires have been
served by styles of architecture, from stately Classical
to minimalist Modern, arguing that the stylistic choices
of a society can represent both its cherished ideals and
the qualities it desperately lacks. On an individual
level, de Botton has deep sympathy for our need to see
our selves reflected in our surroundings; he
demonstrates with great wisdom how buildings — just like
friends — can serve as guardians of our identity.
Worrying about the shape of our sofa or the colour of
our walls might seem self-indulgent, but de Botton
considers the hopes and fears we have for our homes at a
new level of depth and insight. When shopping for
furniture or remodelling the kitchen, we don’t just
consider functionality but also the major questions of
aesthetics and the philosophy of art: What is beauty?
Can beautiful surroundings make us good? Can beauty
bring happiness? The buildings we find beautiful, de
Botton concludes, are those that represent our ideas of
a meaningful life. The Architecture of Happiness marks a
return to what Alain does best — taking on a subject
whose allure is at once tantalizing and a little
forbidding and offering to readers a completely
beguiling and original exploration of the subject. As he
did with Proust, philosophy, and travel, now he does
with architecture.
The Paradox of Urban Space S. Sutton 2011-01-31 As
racially-based inequalities and spatial segregation
deepen, further strained by emergent problems associated
with climate change, ever-widening differences between
wealth and poverty, and the economic crisis, this book
issues a timely call for just, sustainable development.
The Curious Life of Robert Hooke Lisa Jardine 2005-01-18
The brilliant, largely forgotten maverick Robert Hooke
was an engineer, surveyor, architect, and inventor who
worked tirelessly with his intimate friend Christopher
Wren to rebuild London after the Great Fire of 1666.He
was the first Curator of Experiments at the Royal
Society, and his engravings of natural phenomena seen
under the new microscope appeared in his masterpiece,
the acclaimed Micrographia, one of the most influential
volumes of the day. But Hooke's irascible temper and his
passionate idealism provedfatal for his relationships
with important political figures, most notably Sir Isaac
Newton: their quarrel is legendary. As a result,
historical greatness eluded Robert Hooke. Now, eminent
historian Lisa Jardine does this original thinker of
indefatigable curiosity and imagination justice and
allows him to take his place as a major figure in the
seventeenth century intellectual and scientific
revolution.
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